July 20, 2010

Directors of the Board

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman St

Denver, Colorado 80201

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Metropolitan Water Roundtable, at its meeting on July 12th, unanimously voted to recommend for funding a project proposed by the Douglas County Water Resource Authority to retrofit 1000 homes with water efficient sprinkler heads. The proposal would accomplish two goals. The first goal is to demonstrate water savings of as much as one third in lawn irrigation. The second goal is to provide education and summer employment for college and high school students in the field of water conservation.

The amount requested is \$250,000 with significant participation of water suppliers and school districts. We hope you look on this proposal favorably.

Sincerely

Rod Kuharich

Chair

Metropolitan Water Roundtable